
 

Head: Matthew L S Judd BA  |  Leighton Park School, Shinfield Road, Reading, RG2 7ED  |  T: +44 (0)118 987 9600  |  

www.leightonpark.com 

The Leighton Park Trust is a Registered Charity. No. 309144 and a Company limited by Guarantee No. 171900 

Registered office: Old School, Leighton Park School, Shinfield Road, Reading, RG2 7ED 

17th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 
Sixth Form History Trip to the National Archives 

 
We have arranged a trip for Sixth Form History students to visit the National Archives and 
take part in a workshop on the Cold War. There will also be a fantastic opportunity to 
conduct research using original documents to help with our upcoming coursework.  This trip 
is open to all historians in the Sixth Form.  It is booked for Tuesday 8th October and will 
support your son/daughter’s learning in History by providing insight into the Cold War, using 
original documents, as well as assisting with their various coursework projects.  It gives 
students the opportunity to experience an archive, doing what historians do! 
 
We will travel by school minibus after registration at 8.15am, returning to school by 5pm.   
 
Students will be provided with a packed lunch or they can bring some money to purchase 
something to eat at the archives. Please let me know if your son/daughter does not 
require a packed lunch. 
 
Please complete the electronic permission slip if you would like your son/daughter to take 
this wonderful opportunity.   
 
If you require any further information, please contact me via email 
richardduckett@leightonpark.com   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dr Richard Duckett 
Teacher of History & Politics 

Eddie Falshaw 
Deputy Head 
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Please complete the electronic reply slip available via the eBulletin link by Friday 27th 

September 2019  

Sixth Form History Trip to the National Archives 
 

Student Name: ………………………………………………………Tutor Group: …………….. 

 

I give permission for ………………………….………. to attend the Sixth Form History Trip to 
the National Archives on Tuesday 8th October 2019 
 

Parent/Guardian contact number for 8th October: ………………………… 

Pupil contact mobile number for 8th October:  …………………………….. 

Please state below if your son/daughter has any dietary requirements or allergies/medical 
conditions: 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian) 

Dated………………………………………………………………. 

 
 


